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To whom it may concern, 

 

My name is Amy Reid and I support this bill. I am a teacher at a charter school and 

my students deserve more funding. As a First Grade teacher, I have a student that 

came to us this year from a traditional school. She came to us with math and reading 

skills far below her grade level. In our program, with our specific, direct, and 

repetative teaching she is thriving! We get less than half the funding of the district run 

school that she would have gone to last year. This is not equitable. If we had 

equitable funding we would be able to reach even more kids in this way.  

 

Thank you for your time, 

Amy Reid 


